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20 December 2023

Dear Parents

It’s electric! Music and Science Workshop

In the Spring Term, Year 4 have planned an exciting workshop with the Enfield Music Service which
combines music and our spring science topic of electricity.

The purpose of the visit will be to cover various aspects of each subject. In music, we'll explore
composition, pentatonic scales, and chord structures. In science, we'll dive into conductors,
insulators, electricity, and sound. We'll also touch on maths concepts such as duration, equivalences,
two-step problems, and conversion, while our computing segment covers design, debugging, logical
reasoning, search technology, and safe use.
.
This free workshop will take place at school. The dates are as follows:

Thursday 18 January 2024: Tiger and Leopard
Friday 19 January 2024: Jaguar and Puma

The children will need their chromebooks (fully charged) and headphones for the workshop.

Please contact your child’s class teacher if you wish to discuss this workshop.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

The Year 4 Team


